
 

IMIM 

These sessions are not focused on babies and toddlers as the strategies work for 
children up to Primary/elementary school age. The sessions are very informal so 
children are welcome to come along.  

The next session will be 29 Jan from 8:30-10am. If there is interest, we can also hold 
an evening session on 5 February. If you are interested, please comment on the 
Marah Tots Facebook page. This is where we post all updates and reminders.  

 

Volunteers needed! 

 

Marah Tots is looking for a new treasurer. This is a key role to be filled in order to 
keep Marah Tots open.  

 

Toddler Hut is also looking for a few more key holders. Please 
email toddlerhutmuscat@gmail.com if you’d like more details about either of these 
volunteer positions.  

 

mailto:toddlerhutmuscat@gmail.com


Current Marah Tots schedule: 

 

 


